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November 9, 2016 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF TESTING FOR LEAD IN WATER 

 

26A:12 (Safe Drinking Water) requires all New Jersey schools to test the safety of all water consumption 

outlets.  Pursuant to these requirements, The Ventnor City School District will be testing for lead in the 

water on December 3, 2016.  A sample water test was completed with satisfactory results on June 6, 2016 

and is posted on our website.  The results from our required test of all water outlets scheduled for 

December 3, 2016 will be posted as soon as they are available.   
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